

November 20 2020

OAH AGM 2020 Postponed

Good afternoon.

In light of the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic concerns expressed by your Board and our membership, and given the uncertainty regarding further restrictions on public gatherings from Alberta Health Services, we are advising that the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Owners Association of Harmony (OAH) scheduled for Tuesday November 24, 2020 will be postponed until further notice.

While the objective is to host the AGM before the end of this calendar year, we are not confident that we will achieve this objective, but will keep you apprised of any changes going forward. Another Meeting Notice will be provided to the membership once we have confirmed a new date for the AGM.

We are also looking at ways to host this AGM virtually rather than in person given concerns with all social gathering events. Unfortunately, Launch Pad does not currently have a good enough internet connection to proceed with a streamed or virtual AGM based from that location. Stay tuned for updates.

We want to thank those who registered to attend the AGM in person, as well as those who submitted questions for the Q & A immediately following the AGM. Answers to those questions will be posted on the OAH website at https://harmonyowners.com/. If you have further questions, please submit them to admin@harmonyowners.com so they can be addressed.

Your OAH has a number of upcoming and exciting announcements that we wanted to share at the AGM, but will be shared via the usual online mediums including: Facebook, Email, and the OAH Website.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, thank you for your patience. We wish you and your families a healthy and safe holiday season.

Email: admin@harmonyowners.com
Web: harmonyowners.com